
Virtual Meeting of the Board of Directors
Saturday, May 21, 2022

Human Care Report

Therefore encourage one another and build one another up, just as you are doing.
1 Thessalonians 5:11

● Archivist-Historian – Maureen Consiglio
o Nothing to report.

● Vice President for Human Care – June Deebrah

Congratulations

to our newly elected Executive Committee Board Members for
LWML Atlantic District for 2022-2026

Deaconess Raquel Rojas, President
Twila Evanson, Vice President for Leader Development

Dr. Jean Boehler, Vice President for Spiritual Life
Deaconess Phyllis Yee, Correspondence Secretary
Pastor William Wrede, Junior Pastoral Counselor

o Prayers
“… I urge that supplications, prayers, intercessions, and thanksgivings be made

for all people,” (1 Timothy 2:1)

▪ For our newly elected officers
▪ For our returning officers
▪ For outgoing officers
▪ For the newly adopted mission grants
▪ And all others, according to their needs…

o Lenten Devotions:
▪ Thank you to Pastor Justin Vetrano, Dr. Jean Boehler, Deaconess Janine Bolling,

Deacon Susanne Zimmerman, and Pastor Peter Deebrah for taking us throughout
our Lenten journey with devotions, time of reflection and meditation, and being in
the presence of our Lord in prayers.



Note: Devotions: Starting this biennium, devotions will be under Spiritual Life. Our
newly elected Vice President for Spiritual Life, Dr. Jean Boehler, will be reaching out to
you at devotion times.

o Outreach:
▪ Cards, phone calls, text messages, and emails continue to go out in sharing,

supporting, and encouraging one another.
▪ Please let us know of anyone who you would like us to send a care card, or give a

call to, in your Zones or groups. We are happy to reach out in whatever way
possible.

A heartfelt thanks to Deaconess Rojas for disseminating all emails, prayers,
devotions, hymn-based devotionals, and all other information.

************************************************************

Thank You

To the Albany and Mid-Hudson Zones host committee for the wonderful work done on
the LWML Atlantic District 25 th Biennial Convention, “Blessed Beyond Measure”.

We were truly blessed.
To God be the Glory!

AMEN

************************************************************

Please share your ideas and thoughts on how you would like the

LWML Atlantic District to move forward in serving God’s people

for the 2022-2024 biennium.

Respectively Submitted:
June Deebrah
Vice President for Human Care
LWML Atlantic District
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